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Years Four, Five and Six, Adventure Bude Residential 

             

   
 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.businessinsider.com/ceos-are-the-only-people-who-care-about-corporate-logos-2012-6&sa=U&ei=NNFoU4DJOaen0AXVrICICw&ved=0CDAQ9QEwAQ&usg=AFQjCNF9J_qwJiqJ3YIpGGpLr-_tlupy


Years One and Two, Multiskills Festival, Pilton Community College 

The children had a fantastic morning at Pilton taking part in the multi-skills festival. They had to 

work as a team to run, jump, bounce, throw and catch to complete lots of fun challenges.  

     

Class One “Jack and the Beanstalk”  

Well done to all of the children.  They had lots of fun performing, singing and dancing. 

     

        

    



 

Class Two “Pirates versus Mermaids” 

Class Two had a wonderful time performing their show – they acted, sang and danced beautifully, 

delighting the audience.  
 

   

Class Three “Shakespeare on Trial” 

The children gave a fantastic performance of “Shakespeare on Trial” showcasing their learning of 

this half-term’s topic. 

   

 

Tuesday 19th July, Early Years Foundation Stage Forest School 

The children will have Forest School on Tuesday morning.   

  



Wednesday 20th July, Years Five and Six – Summer Performance of “Macbeth” on the 

Willowbank 

Please can your child return to school for 5.15 pm to get ready for their performance. The 

performance starts at 6.00 pm, if you wish you may sit on the Willowbank and wait for the 

performance to start from 5.15 pm onwards.  

We would be very grateful if children within the audience are fully supervised at all times for 

their own safety and to ensure that the performance is not disturbed.  Please be aware that any 

photographs taken at the performance which include other children do not have permission to be 

posted on social media. 

Instrumental Tuition 

There are places available for the Autumn term, if you wish your child to take part in these 

lessons please contact the school office for more details. 

 Clarinet and Saxophone with Carol Dewis 

 Flute, Fife and Keyboard with Catherine Nicholls  

 Drumming with Martin Bradshaw 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 
 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Wednesday 20th July Class Four, Summer Performance  of “Macbeth” at 6pm 

Friday 22nd July Year Six Leaver’s Service at 2.00 pm 

Last day of term 
 

 


